
 
 

1
st

 May 2010 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

 

We are just six months before the 14
th

 International Conference on Harmful Algae and we are 

looking forward to a very challenging conference. 

Registration has just started! 

You will find the registration form on the conference website. Please note that the deadline 

for submission of abstracts and early-bird registration has been extended and it is now the 

30
th

 June 2010. 

You may found all other relevant information on the conference website: 

www.hab2010.gr (details and prices on accommodation, photos of the venue…) 

Crete is one of the most delightful places of Greece and you will be able to combine business 

and pleasure. 

We look forward to your registration and abstract submission. 

 

See you soon, 

K. Pagou 

Chair of the local Organizing Committee of 14
th

 ICHA 

 

 

 


